
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
4:03:59	PM	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	must	express	the	value	of	environmental	and	health	benefits.		
The	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	electricity	price	indexing.	
	
brian	Phillips		

	
Postcode:	2800	
	
	




